
Updates and Reminders...Updates and Reminders...

Don’t MissDon’t Miss

Summer’s almost here, and with it some welcome news from both the CDC and the State of Pennsylvania. According to CDC guidelines 
updated on Thursday, May 13, fully vaccinated people can stop social distancing and wearing masks, except for when on buses, trains 
or other forms of public transport, or while in hospitals, doctors’ offices or other health care settings. Pennsylvania’s Department of 
Health announced shortly thereafter that the state’s mask order would reflect the CDC’s latest recommendations.

As a result, Crossing Vineyards has modified its policy. The use of masks will be discretionary for both customers and staff. We will 
continue to clean and disinfect tables and encourage the use of hand sanitizers. We’re in a much better place than we were last summer, 
and we want to stay headed in the right direction!

DEAR WINE CLUB MEMBERS,

What’s New...What’s New...

All the Best,
The Carroll Family,
Tom, Chris and Tom Jr.

And of Course...And of Course...

Your membership entitles you to unlimited complimentary classic tastings at the winery for the
member and up to three guests during normal business hours. To make reservations, call the
Tasting Room: 215-493-6500, ext. 8019.

Have a sunny summer!  

COMPLIMENTARY TASTINGS

THE 2021 SUMMER WINE AND MUSIC SERIES
This season will feature 8 concerts, including all your favorites and 3 exciting new acts. The Fabulous Greaseband will kick off the 
festivities on Friday, June 18 at 7PM. As always you are welcome to 2 free tickets per membership. To make reservations contact the 
Events Team in advance by emailing events@crossingvineyards.com. No table seating in the tent will be offered; so, we ask you to bring 
your own lawn chairs and folding tables. We also encourage you to come early. If you need to cancel your reservation for a concert, 
please let us know as soon as possible.  We expect a busy season, and space in the tent will be limited. Concert tickets are non-transferable. 
Check the website for details.

WINE CLUB DISCOUNTS
Don’t forget to use the discount code wineclub20 when you’re ordering wine on-line. You can also apply it when using the new QR code 
no-contact ordering system at the winery and get 20% off bottle purchases.

NEW! RED, WHITE AND BLUEBERRY

Let’s celebrate our independence (in more ways than one) as we kick-off the July 4 th weekend! Gather a group of friends for a non-virtual 
evening out with specials on our house Red, White and Wild Berry wines. No reservations required. Light bites available for purchase.

THURSDAY, JULY 1, 5-9 PM

NEW! SHAKEN AND STIRRED
SUMMER COCKTAIL CAMP (ADULTS ONLY!)

Shake things up this summer by learning the basics of cocktail-making at Crossing Vineyards. Mix one-part local craft spirits, one part 
Crossing’s own award-winning wines, add a splash of fun and you’ve got a great way to spend a summer evening. Includes instruction, 
cocktail tasting and light snacks. Cost: $55pp.

For additional information on this summer’s events, go to:
https://www.crossingvineyards.com/public-events

THURSDAY, JULY 8 AT 7PM


